
Partnership Announcement 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are thrilled to announce a new partnership between [Your NGO Name] and [Partner NGO 

Name] focused on advancing housing rights in our community. This collaboration aims to create 

sustainable housing solutions and advocate for the rights of vulnerable populations. 

Through our joint efforts, we will conduct outreach programs, provide legal assistance, and 

promote community education on housing rights. Together, we can make a significant impact 

and ensure that everyone has access to safe and affordable housing. 

We invite you to join us in this important initiative. Together, let's work towards a future where 

everyone has a place to call home. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your NGO Name] 

[Contact Information] 


